ON FRIDAY 6 at 10.30am St. Peter’s and the Treble Clef Choir will be
joining forces to deliver an intergenerational Christingle and carols event
at the Hersham Centre for the Community.

ON SATURDAY 7 DECEMBER between |0am
and 12 noon we will be preparing the
CHRISTINGLES for our service on Sunday 8
December at 4pm (see below) and we would love ¥
you to help us. This activity is great fun made all -
the more enticing by the offer of mince pies and
carols. Do come along.

SUNDAY 8 DECEMBER: CHRISTINGLE at 4pm. A joyful celebration
that brings families and communities together to share the light of
Jesus and spread a message of hope.




